
 
 READINGTON TOWNSHIP SEWER ADVISORY  

COMMITTE AMENDED AGENDA 
  JULY 11, 2018 

 
 

A. Meeting called to order at 6:30 p.m. announcing that all laws governing Open  
 Public Meetings Act have been met and that this meeting has been duly 
 advertised.  
 
B. APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES of meeting of February 15, 2018 
 
C. CORRESPONDENCE 

 
1. Letter dated March 15, 2018 from Sharon A. Dragan, Esq. regarding 

Exercising the Right to Recall Sewerage Allocation granted to National 
Realty & Development Corp./Readington Holdings, L.P back to the 
Township.  

 
2. Letter dated May 24, 2018 from Sharon A. Dragan, Esq. regarding Sewer 

Capacity Request for George De Marco (Block 17, Lots 6.01 and 7). 
  

D. NEW BUSINESS 
 
1. Request for Additional Allocation of 860 GPD for the Willows at 

Whitehouse Station  – letter dated June 21, 2018 from Brett Skapinetz, 
PE, PP and Justin Geonnotti, PE, Dynamic Engineering 
 

2. Request for Additional Allocation of Sewer Capacity for Proposed 
Expansion of Quick Check Corporation  Office Expansion  – letter dated 
June 12, 2018 from James F. Thaon, PE and Tung-To-Lam, PE, Bohler 
Engineering NJ, LLC 
 

3. Request for Additional Allocation of Sewer Capacity for Redevelopment 
to a Gas Station and Convenience Store / Stropa Inc (Exxon on Route 
22 West) 

 
E. ADJOURNMENT  


